
 

June 21, 1996

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

Liability of Contractors

 

The current session of the General Assembly of North Carolina has amended the Workers Compensation Act (GS 97-19) so that 
contractors have an obligation to provide workers compensation benefits only to the employees of an uninsured subcontractor. 
Previously, contractors were liable for workers compensation benefits for the individual uninsured subcontractor and the 
employees of that subcontractor.

A copy of the ratified bill is attached. House Bill 1090 became effective upon its June 10, 1996 ratification date.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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Enclosure (Attachment not included)
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